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Update regarding COVID-19 Restrictions
 
On January 12, 2021 the Ontario Government, in consultation with the Chief Medical Officer 
of Health immediately declared a second provincial emergency under s. 7.0.1 (1) of the 
Emergency Management and Civil Protection Act. In addition, effective Thursday, January 
14, 2021 at 12:01 a.m., the government is instituting a stay-at-home order requiring 
everyone to remain at home with the exceptions for permitted purposes or activities, such 
as going to the grocery store or pharmacy, accessing health care services, for exercise or 
for work where the work cannot be done remotely.
 
The College has received confirmation that health services can remain open and that no 
additional restrictions have been placed on regulated health professionals at this time. The 
Chief Medical Office of Health’s Directive #2, the Ministry of Health COVID-19 Operational 
Requirements: Health Sector Restart, and the College’s Reopening Guidelines continue to 
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apply to all NDs in Ontario. Naturopaths are encouraged to continue to conduct 
appointments virtually unless in-person care is necessary.
 
We will be sure to share any additional information and guidance as it becomes available.
 
If you have any questions, e-mail us at general@collegeofnaturopaths.on.ca


Jeremy Quesnelle
Deputy CEO
College of Naturopaths of Ontario
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